
 

 

You’ll never guess what I held today… 

With thanks to FOCS, we had the opportunity to hold and learn about the smaller (and often regarded as the most 

scary!) creatures from Longleat.  Steve (from Longleat) was a great speaker and answered many questions from 

Redwood.  They did me proud with the high level of questioning and their respect to the animals.   

It was a particularly well-timed birthday treat for Max!   

Redwood’s Newsletter              What a busy (but fun) start to this term! 

It was lovely to see so many of you at parents’ evening and for you to look at your  

child’s books.  Please do not hesitate to catch me on the gate for a quick chat or to make 

 an appointment (via admin@chapmanslade.wilts.sch.uk) if you wish to discuss your child’s  

work or if you have any concerns.   

 

  

 

The sun shone for our cricket session.  It was great 

to get out on the grass and revisit some of the 

skills and games previously taught.  

Maths 

Lessons are currently focussing on the 

four operations and time is being 

spent to consolidate learning in 

addition, subtraction, multiplication 

and division (including fractions).  

Maths homework is now arithmetic 

practice and will be given to pupils  

(on paper) on Friday in place of maths 

shed.  Please return the homework on 

or before the following Friday.  Please 

speak to Ms Holloway or write a note 

on the homework if further support is 

required.   

Don’t forget… 

SATs Club on Tuesdays for all year 6 

pupils.  

Badminton 

was a hit! 

Science 

We have started our new unit  

of work.  Knowledge Organisers 

have been sent home. 

At the end of the unit we will be 

answering the question; ‘How 

do our bodies function and 

what affects this?’.   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize

/topics/zcyycdm/articles/z9w9r

2p 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize

/topics/zcyycdm/articles/zk784

xs 

 

 

English 

We will create a number of varied 

written outcomes using the text 

Beowulf as a starting point.  

Take a look at the following link for a 

little taster! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v

=j4tsjDuULZQ 

 

PE will 

continue to 

take place on 

Wednesday 

and Friday 

this term.    

History 

We will learn how the Stone Age to 

Bronze Age periods impacted on life in 

Britain. There will be opportunities to 

research and present their findings to 

the class. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=

VyilGaQl6RU 
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